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Miss Morgan was introduced to the Convention, and said a few words 
in relation to her consecration to this Missionary work. On motion, it 
was decided that Miss Morgan be engaged to go to Japan.

It was moved and carried, that Miss Leake, of Parrsboro, N. S., be 
corresponded with, with a view to securing her services as Matron for 
the Chinese Home at Victoria.

It was decided that 3,000 reports be printed, and the preparation of 
the same be left with Mrs. Strachan, Mrs. S. J. Hunter and Mrs. Dr. 
Rosebrugh.

Resolved, that Miss Wilkes be instructed to prepare the leaflets for 
the year, and that the bills for the same be sent to her and not to the 
Treasurer.

Moved and carried, that Mission Bands be supplied with letters and 
leaflets the same as Auxiliaries.

Moved and carried, that the leaflet on “ Our Work ” be revised and 
10,000 copies of it be published and sent out to Auxiliaries. The names 
of our Missionaries to be published in this leaflet.

Resolved that we instruct our Cor. Secretary to write to Dr. Suther­
land calling his attention to some irregularities in the receiving of the 
Outlook.

It was decided that the printing of the monthly letters be continued, 
and the matter of preparation be left with Mrs. Strachan.

Votes of thanks were passed to the Ministers, the Press, to Mr. F. 
W. Watkins for auditing the Treasurer’s account, to Dr. Withrow for 
donations of S. S. papers to the school in Japan, to Mrs. Cunningham 
for programme for public meetings during the year, to the Trustees and 
Choir of the Church, and especially to the solo singers in the evening 
meeting.

A rising vote of thanks was passed to the ladies of Belleville for their 
kind hospitality, and also to the young ladies for the bountiful lunch 
provided each day.

Mrs. Lewis replied in suitable terms on behalf of the Belleville ladies.
It was decided that the week of prayer (first week in January) be con­

sidered “ self-denial ” week, and that the funds thus raised be kept 
separate.

The Eastern Branch is to respond to address of welcome next year. 
Nova Scotia Branch is to present a paper.

The thanks of the Convention were given to Mrs. Graham for her 
excellent paper, and it was decided to have it printed in the Outlook
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The motto chosen for the year, was Mai. iii : 10, “ Bring ye all the 
tithes,” etc.

Mrs. Chandler, on invitation, offered the closing prayer, and the 
Sixth Annual Meeting came to a close.

ADDIE CHISHOLM,
Rec. Secretary.


